
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO BE 

CONDUCTED ON BUDGET AND PROPOSED RATES, FEES AND CHARGES 

OF THE APACHE JUNCTION SEWER DISTRICT 

FOR FISCAL YEAR 2026 (July 1, 2025 through June 30, 2026) 

NoƟce is hereby given that Apache JuncƟon Sewer District (the “District”) will conduct a public 
hearing pursuant to Arizona Revised Statutes SecƟons 48-715, 48-716, and 48-720 on Tuesday, 
June 24, 2025 at 8:00 am in the District Board Room, 5661 South Ironwood Drive, 
Apache  JuncƟon,  Arizona  85120-9506,  to  invite  comment  on  (a)  the  District’s  proposed 
rates, fees and charges applicable during fiscal year 2026 and (b) the District’s proposed budget 
for fiscal year 2026.  

The proposed Rates,  Fees  and Charges  and  Budget  documents  may  be  reviewed  in  advance 
of the meeƟng on the District’s website at www.ajsewer.org. A copy of these documents may 
also  be  obtained  at  the  District’s  office  located  at 5661 South Ironwood Drive, Apache 
JuncƟon Arizona 85120, from 7:00 a.m. unƟl 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, holidays 
excepted. 

Interested persons will be given the opportunity to express their views, both orally and in wriƟng. 
WriƩen comments may also be submiƩed to the District for receipt prior to the 
Ɵme  and  date  of  hearing,  to  the  aƩenƟon  of  the  District  Manager, 5661 S. Ironwood Drive, 
Apache JuncƟon, Arizona 85120.    


